
Autumn Term Topics
This half term your child will be learning: 

All about me- learning about themselves, their family and their community. 

Transport past and present- Learning about different types of transports all across the
world and from the past and the present.  

Important dates

Friday 26  September- Tempest Individual Photosth

Thursday 23  October- Harvest Festival St Peter’s churchrd

Thursday 11  December- Reception and year 1 Nativityth

Friday 19  December- Christmas Church Service St Peter’s Churchth

The Reception Team 

Adults in our class are:
Miss M Spencer- Class Teacher

Mrs K Bocking- HLTA
Mrs J Partridge- TA
Miss Moughton- TA

We are looking forward to watching your child grow this year! If you have
any concerns please contact Miss Spencer via email:

mspencer@anthonycurton.norfolk.sch.uk

Reception Newsletter
 We hope you have had a restful summer. We wish to welcome you and your

child on the start of their journey through education!



Handy things to know:
Please can you make sure everything your child owns is labelled, this includes shoes, P.E kit, lunch boxes and

water bottles. 
P.E will be on  We recommend bringing their kit into school on Monday and leaving it at school until Friday

in case there are any timetable changes during the week. 
Please ensure your child brings a water bottle and coat to school every day. As they will have access to the

outdoor area in all weathers. Children may bring their wellies and leave these at school if they wish.
Reading books will be changed every Tuesday please ensure your child is reading regularly at home, and

that you record this in their reading record. (more on how to help your child read below)
To keep precious things safe, we kindly ask that children do not bring toys from home to school. We do
show and tell on a Friday Afternoon, please be mindful of what your child brings for this. We are happy

for them to show achievements outside of school, homework/things they have made, places they have visited. 
Please ensure your child has water, flavored water or no-added sugar squash in their bottle to keep our

furniture fresh. 
Please read the end of year expectations attached as this will give you a good idea of what we expect your

child to be able to do by the end of the year. 
Children are welcome to bring slippers to school, to wear in the classroom. 

Any medication such as inhalers must be taken to the office, as you will need to complete a form before
they are stored at school. 

Please ensure your child has spare clothes at school at all times, we like to get messy in Reception!
 

Snack time!
We do provide fruit at school, however if
your child would prefer, we are happy
for them to bring in their own healthy

snack. We ask that children do not bring
in crisps, sweets or chocolate for their

snack and that all home snack pots are
labelled with their names. 

Slippers and Wellies
If your child would like to bring a

pair of slippers and wellies to keep in
school they are more than welcome!
Please ensure these items are named
so they don’t get lost and children

can easily find them!



Useful Articles:

https://debbiehepplewhitehandwriting.com/free-resources/

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zbxby9q

https://sounds-write.co.uk/support-for-parents-and-
carers/

https://sounds-write.co.uk/free-resources/

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/struggling-
readers/

https://ictgames.com

https://www.topmarks.co.uk
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